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Congratulations Mrs. Davies! 

Mrs Davies is expecting a baby in November – 

everybody in school is delighted for her and 

wish her a healthy pregnancy. She will be with 

us for as long as she possibly can be! The 

governors and the leadership team in school 

expect only the best, and we will look forward 

to hiring a replacement for Mrs Davies whilst 

she is on maternity leave.  

Dates for your Diaries! 
Tues 18th June: New starters induction 

evening 4:30pm 

Thurs 20th June: Non-uniform day for the 

summer social 

Mon 1st July: Pre-School parent meetings 

Tues 2nd July: Pre-School parent meetings 

Tues 2nd July: Music Showcase Concert 

6:00pm (Band, Choir, Glee 

and Soloists) 

Wed 3rd July: KS1 Zoo trip 

Thurs 4th July: SPORTS DAY (PM) 

Fri 5th July: MOVE UP MORNING  

Fri 5th July: PTFA Summer Social 

Mon 8th July: Pre-School Assembly 

Wed 10th July: Beacon class play dress 

rehearsal 

Thurs 11th July: Beacon class play 2:00pm & 

6:00pm 

Fri 12th July: MOVE UP MORNING  

Mon 15th July: Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 1:30pm 

Tues 16th July: New starters parents meetings 

Fri 19th July: Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

9:15am 

Fri 19th July: BREAK UP 1:30pm 

PLEASE CHECK THE SCHOOL APP FOR ANY  

FURTHER DATES TO BE ADDED. 

 

 

Parent Governor 

Congratulations to Mrs. Brice for being 

elected as the parent governor; it was a very 

close ballot. A big thank you to all of the 

applicants, we really appreciate and want 

your involvement in making the school a 

continued success. All governors are 

volunteers that give their time to support the 

school. Thank you! 

‘As children of God, we care for each other and we always try to do our best’ 

A POLITE REMINDER 

Please be reminded that any holidays taken during school time will be classed as an unauthorised 

absence. As a school we don’t believe in fining families, but we are seeing an increase in children 

being taken out of school during school time. We strongly recommend that children do not miss any 

time at school during term time. Thank you.  

 

GOOSNARGH FIELD DAY Saturday 1st June – Thank 

you everybody who supported the school to make 

the field day such a success! Mrs Hamer, the PTFA, 

other parents and staff – you are a credit to the 

school. A huge THANK YOU to everyone involved.  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION – Congratulations to all 

the children who completed their first holy 

communion last weekend. Thank you to the parish 

for running and supporting the children through the 

completion of their first holy communion.  


